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The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a special Committee

meeting on Tuesday, December 10, 1996 at 1:00 P.M. in *he Council Chambers
of the R. M. of Morris.

Reeve Herm Martens presided.
Council Members present were: Arthur Dueck, Ralph Groening, Louis Palud,
Stan Siemens, Art Friesen, Kerry Eidse.

Council met with Mr. Bruce MacLean of Ruraland Consulting and with Mr.
Curwood Ateah of Scotliff & Assoc.

The overall purpose of this special meeting was to have Mr. MaclLean bring
Council up to date on the Development Plan and to acquaint Council with
the Plan itself.

Mr. MacLean then gave Council a general overview of the Development Plan
and what goals and results it is planning to achieve wit this document.

Mr. MacLean then gave a quick review of the highlight aspects of the
Development Plan itself.

He informed Council that the Plan has been with Provincial authorities
for approximately one year and that when that has been approved by them,
the final reading of the by-law can be completed by Council.

Council asked Mr. MacLean many questions relating to this Plan.

Following the Development Plan, is the Zoning By-law which Mr. Maclean
explained is near completion but he must wait to know exactly what is
approved in the Development Plan prior to completing the Zoning By-law
and presenting same to Council.





